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Key Stage 3 Parents’ Information Evening 
Wednesday 28th November 7.30pm 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Key Stage 3 Parents’ Information Evening  

We hope your son/daughter has made a positive start to the academic year and that 
the benefit of the summer holidays has not quite faded as yet. 

We are conscious that with the advent of the reformed GCSEs, and the introduction 
of the new 1-9 grading, the curriculum has become more complex for students and 
parents. To support you and your child as they embark on their studies we would like 
to invite you to our Key Stage 3 Parents' Information Evening on Wednesday 28th 
November at 7.30pm in Constance Green Hall.   

We will use this evening to explain how we have adapted our assessment and 
reporting structures to inform you of progress through Years 7-9.  We will also 
discuss the difference between grading in the reformed GCSE courses that your son 
or daughter will be taking. 

The English and Maths departments will be present to outline the ways they have 
developed their Key Stage 3 programmes of study in order to support these 
developments, and deliver information as to how you can support at home. 
   
Presentations will start at 7.30pm following which there will be an opportunity to 
discuss any questions with the staff present. 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Douglas     Chris Ives 
Assistant Head Deputy Head  

 


